
 

#E2023/87967 
Contact: Kristie Hughes 

25 August 2023 

Department of Planning and Environment 
Grafton NSW 2460 
via NSW Planning Portal 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Planning proposal for Housekeeping Amendments to Byron Local Environmental 
Plan 2014 
 

Council at its planning meeting of 10 August 2023 received a report on the above 
mentioned planning proposal and resolved as follows: 

1. Submits the planning proposal contained in Attachment 1 (E2022/117263) to the 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment for Gateway determination with 
the removal of item 10. 
 

2. Subject to the Gateway determination, undertake public exhibition of the planning 
proposal and consult with government agencies as required by the Gateway 
determination;  

In accordance with Section 3.34 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 
1979, Council submits the enclosed planning proposal for a Gateway determination. The 
planning proposal is likely to be categorised as a standard planning proposal and is 
considered of local significance. Council requests to be delegated as the local plan 
making authority.   

The proposed amendments contained within this planning proposal are of a housekeeping 
nature and include policy and mapping related items. 

Should you have any enquires please contact by phone (02) 6626 7205 or email 
khughes@byron.nsw.go.au  

 

Your sincerely 

 

Kristie Hughes  

Planner 
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